
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2022 AT 7:30PM 
 

Notice is hereby given that a formal Public Hearing for residents will be 

held on Wednesday September 7, 2022 at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Annex 

located in the conference room located at 66 Prospect St. Ridgefield, CT 

06877 (next to Yanity Gym) to hear items pertaining to the following: 

 

1. For the allocation of $232,978 of ARPA funds as approved by the Board 

of Selectmen and Board of Finance for reimbursement to the RVNA for 

expenses associated with the Covid Vaccination Clinic 

 

See the Town calendar for details pertaining to this Public Hearing.  It will 

also be streamed live on our website, www.ridgefieldct.org  
 

 

http://www.ridgefieldct.org/

